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A Chara

The Competitions Control Committee of the Ulster Council met in Armagh on Thursday 6th December 2007. The proposals, as issued last week, by the Central Council in relation to the Government Awards Scheme for Inter County GAA players was discussed.
The Committee heard and noted the response of the County representatives present at the meeting.

The Committee accepts that the negotiations were conducted in line with the previous decision of Central Council taken earlier in the year. Arising from the discussion at the meeting, the Ulster Council will forward a detailed response regarding the document to the Central Council. 

Given the previous decision of the Central Council taken earlier this year, it was a matter of concern the documentation that while publicly available, was not adequately circulated to our constituent units. 

The administration of the Government Awards Scheme for Inter County GAA players has already been raised by Ulster Council and it is hoped that these issues can be dealt within the operational plan required for the outworking of the proposed scheme.
In regard to the meeting of GAA members on Wednesday night, it was accepted that the people involved were genuine in their concerns and convictions.

Had the timescale allowed the individuals concerned would have raised their issues through normal GAA channels.

The committee were deeply incensed at the unwarranted attack on the character of the people involved in the most derogatory of terms by the Chief Executive of the GPA.
The debate stimulated by recent events will generate a positive outcome for the Association in Ulster in respect to a principled adherence to our amateur ethos and status.

The committee decided that henceforth the annual accounts presented to Ulster Convention will carry a declaration signed by the President, Secretary and Treasurer of the Council confirming that all of the council’s business is in full compliance with the letter and spirit of rule 11 of the Official Guide.

It is intended to propose to the meeting of the Ulster Council next week, to consider introducing a voluntary code of practice along these lines which could be applied to all GAA units in Ulster.    

Is mise le meas

Tomas O Dalaigh
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